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St Andrew’s Academy   

  

Tel: 0300 300 1440 
 
e-mail: standrewsacademyenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Music Department - Christmas 2022 
 

I am thrilled that this year we see the return of our Christmas Concert!  It has been wonderful to 
have our extra-curricular groups rehearsing again and our young people have been preparing some 
fabulous music this session which will be showcased at our Christmas Concert, see details below.  
Additional rehearsals for the concert will take place in school from Monday 12th December, details 
of groups and times will be posted in the music department.  
 
CHOIR MEMBERS ONLY 
Following a fantastic performance at the Scottish Education Awards, the choirs have been invited 
to participate in Quarriers Festival of Choirs 2022, (details below) where they will be spreading 
Christmas cheer by singing loud for all to hear!  There is a maximum of 36 spaces for this event so 
places will be granted on a first come first served basis.  If your child is available to perform, please 
return their consent form to the music department by Friday 9th December.   

 

     
 
Looking forward to seeing you over the festive season.  Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
Yvonne Lunan 
Principal Teacher of Music 

  

QUARRIERS FESTIVAL OF CHOIRS 
(Choir members with returned consent forms only) 

 

Sunday 11th December 
12 noon – 1:15pm 

St Enoch Centre, Glasgow 
 

Meeting point is near T J Hughes store, to 
the side of Bunny Bear Childrenswear 

Clothing Shop. 
 

Full school uniform with Christmas 
accessories (we have items that can be 

borrowed if they do not have their own.) 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT 
(All pupils) 

 

Thursday 15th December 
7:30pm 

St Andrew’s Academy 
Pupils should be at the school for 6:45pm 

to warm up. 
 

Tickets £3 for adults/ £2 for concessions 
 

Full school uniform with Christmas 
accessories (we have items that can be 

borrowed if they do not have their own.) 
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